
 

  
Save the date! 

On Friday 17th February you are invited to attend 

our first National Numeracy Parental Engagement 

morning.  You will find out more about everyday 

Maths and have some fun in class with your child.  

You are not expected to do any Maths on the 

day! 
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Celebrations! 

We love reading at Abbey Hey 

and are very proud of the 

number of books/words some of 

our Year 4 pupils have read so far 

this year.  Sofia has read 76 

books, Isaac has read 134,461 

words and Eliana has read 

286,157 words…staggering! 
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Votes for Schools. 
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